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Church St. and Park Ave. Water Main Replacement 

(Park Ave. from N Main St. to Church St., and Church St. from 

Park Ave. to Locust St.)  

 
Starting Monday October 16, 2017, Park Avenue from North Main Street to Church Street will 

close to traffic so that water main replacement may occur. The closure is anticipated to remain in 

place until November 22, 2017. 

 

The Church Street and Park Avenue Water Main Replacement project consists of replacing a 

century old, high-risk water main, water services, and all associated appurtenances.   

 

All work is dependent on the proper weather conditions. Drivers are reminded to obey work zone 

speed limits and to stay alert for workers when driving through the construction zone.  
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